
The CT Department of Transportation will begin a paving project on Farmington Ave 
and Mill St next week, from Hart Street in New Britain to Worthington Ridge in 
Berlin.  Milling and Paving activities will be at night, between 7 PM and 5 AM, with the 
following schedule:  Milling - April 16th thru April 26th, Paving - April 30th thru May 
17th.  There will be associated work (prep, curbing, and handwork) during the day, so be 
prepared for traffic delays in this corridor.      
 


